## Dear Parents/Guardians: :

You are receiving this email because you haven't filled out the necessary forms needed for your KPS child (children). In August we communicated the great news that <u>ALL</u> students in KPS would be receiving a healthy breakfast and lunch for <u>no charge</u> during the 2020-2021 school year. We need your help to make sure this continues!!

As of October 21, 5945 KPS parents have filled out the necessary forms for their children. Remember, each parent has to fill out the form for their kids in KPS to ensure this funding for our Child Nutrition Program, regardless of if you feel you may qualify for free or reduced lunch. I personally filled out a form for my own 2 children in August. It took me approximately 3 minutes to ensure this wonderful service continues for our KPS families.

Please follow the link below and you can fill out the online survey for the entire household. This information will replace the previous "Free and Reduced Meal Application Forms". Please review the terms then check the box below that states "I have read the above and agree" then click START to begin. The survey is self-explanatory and should take no more than 3 minutes to fill out.

Survey site is https://cns.kentwoodps.org

The information will **only** be used for the KPS Breakfast and Lunch program application with the Michigan Department of Education and is completely **confidential**. Thank you for your cooperation to ensure this wonderful service for our families. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the Child Nutrition Department at 616-455-4400 extension 79909.

Take care and stay safe,

Michael Zoerhoff

**Superintendent** 

**Kentwood Public Schools**